
Dear Fellow Pediatrician, 

 

Since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic, HRiC has been collecting 

reports of disproportionate human rights violations in maternity care. The 

first set of rights violations have been published in a report (link to report 

available below) and sent to the United Nations.   

 

humanrightsinchildbirth.org/index.php/2020/05/09/report-on-rights-violations-in-maternity-care-

during-covid-19/  

 

Regards 

Dr Naveen Thacker 

Executive Director, IPA  
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